
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 15th October 2021 

 

We have had a wonderful week in Year 2 celebrating Eco Week.  During this week we have 
enjoyed a range of activities and loved the group work elements!  The children have been 
learning about our local wildlife and the impact we are having on them, both positive and 
negative.  The children have created the most beautiful and informative posters that will be 
displayed in school, made 3D animals and created bird feeders that we have hung up to sup-
port our local birds during this winter!  

 

 

Maths-  This week in Maths we have been learning about subtraction.  The children have been 
learning to do this using pictorial resources as well as their number bonds and number lines. 
 

(Mathseeds homework this week is lesson 124). 

 
English– As part of Eco week the children have been using their English lessons to carry out re-
search and have been busy learning how to write a letter which will teach people how to look 
after our local wildlife.  The children have learnt all about the key features of a letter and as a 
result the letters they created were powerful and very informative. 

 

 
Reminders: 

 
-PE is on a Monday and a Thursday  
-Library is on a Friday 

-Please ensure that all uniform and water bottles are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 

 

Please can I once again, take this opportunity to thank those of you that attended the meeting 
on Tuesday.  We really value and appreciate your support and hope that this has provided 
some well needed clarity.  As requested, a user guide for Teams has been sent out to all Year 2 
parents, please do let us know if you did not receive this for any reason and we can arrange 
for this to be sent again. 

 

Have a lovely and restful weekend, 

Miss Wiggins and Miss Sperrin 
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